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Kirsty
 ??? 

  

 
 
Account reference:request-631415-d1368398@whatdotheyknow.com 
Freedom of Information Act 2000
 
Dear Kirsty
 
I am writing further to your Freedom of Information request.  Please see below:
 
Request 
I am writing to you in regards to the number of people voluntarily returning in 
community surgeries held by the Home Office. 

I would like to know the total population of Birmingham, categorised by gender. 
Then the total number of the female population aged 13 to 45. 

Please provide the above information digitally, preferably in the form of an excel 
spreadsheet. 
 
Response
The information you have requested is held on our website.  Under section 21 
of the Freedom of Information Act, we are not required to provide information in 
response to a request if it is already reasonably accessible to you. The 
information you requested is available on www.birmingham.gov.uk

Please see the link below:

https://www.birmingham.gov.uk/info/20057/about_birmingham/1294/population_
and_census/2
 
 
Please quote the reference number 12009203 in any future communications.

If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, you have the right to 
ask for an internal review. Internal review requests should be submitted within 
40 working days from the date this authority issued its initial response to your 
original letter and should be addressed to:
 

http://www.birmingham.gov.uk
https://www.birmingham.gov.uk/info/20057/about_birmingham/1294/population_and_census/2
https://www.birmingham.gov.uk/info/20057/about_birmingham/1294/population_and_census/2
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If you are still dissatisfied with the Council’s response after the internal review 
you have a right of appeal to the Information Commissioner at:

The Information Commissioner's Office 
Wycliffe House 
Water Lane 
Wilmslow 
Cheshire SK9 5AF. 
Telephone: 01625 545 700 
Website: www.ico.gov.uk

 
I will now close your request as of this date.
 
 
Yours faithfully
 

 
 
Corporate Information Governance Team

 
Re Use of Public Sector Information
Where Birmingham City Council is the copyright holder of any information that may be released, re-use for personal, 
educational or non-commercial purposes is permitted without further reference to the City Council. Where the re-use is 
for other purposes, such as commercial re-use, the applicant should notify the City Council in writing to seek approval or 
agree terms for re-use
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